
OFFICIAL
ROSS TOWNSHIP

NOTICE
TAKE  NOTICE  THAT  THE
PUBLIC  MEETINGS  OF  THE
ROSS  TOWNSHIP
ENVIRONMENTAL  ADVISORY
COUNCIL  (EAC)  STARTING
JANUARY  2024  THROUGH
DECEMBER  2024,  WILL  BE
HELD  ON  THE  THIRD
THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH,
STARTING AT 7:00 P.M.
THE ONLY EXCEPTIONS:
1)  THE  EAC  MEETING
ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21ST,
WILL  BE  HELD  THURSDAY
NOVEMBER 14TH.
2)  THE  EAC  MEETING
ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19TH,
WILL  BE  HELD  THURSDAY,
DECEMBER 12TH.
PLEASE  GO  TO
WWW.ROSS.PA.US  FOR
SPECIFIC MEETING DETAILS.

Jennifer Deemer,
Chairwoman

Environmental Advisory
Council


